
Michael’s House, Inc.
Empowering each other to serve the elderly poor in the third world!

december 2006 newsletter

As 2006 draws to a close, the trustees, staff, volunteers, and elderly poor would like to thank you
for your generosity and constant support.  Our growth has been both challenging and exciting;
without you it would not have been possible.  We have incorporated and await our non-profit
status.  We have doubled the people we feed, expanded services to include additional hygiene and
sick bay facilities, increased our monthly pensions, purchased and developed two (2) farms
(Rice/Ryan and Grace Farms) with produce and livestock, expanded our handicraft facilities,
established an Agape fund for eye and dental care, and supplied urgent needs such as new shoes
for our elderly.  We are truly working together to empower each other to serve the elderly-poor in
the third world!
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Monthly pensions are giving our elderly    
a sense of dignity and hope.

As we become well
known, increased
numbers of elderly are
served daily.

 Construction of bathrooms,
showers and laundry facilities    
provide an opportunity for
better hygiene.

The women are creating crafts to
sell locally.

The farms in Uganda are purchased
and equipment is rented to till the land.
Donations for seed and livestock are
being received.

The Agape fund has
been established for eye
and dental care



                                           2007 wish list

 Farm animals and farm equipment
 Sick-bay supplies and medicines
 Individual pensions (Our goal is to have 2007 pensions

in place by the end of 2007)
  Special fundraiser to be held in March to raise funds

for 2(two) vans for transportation of our disabled
elderly.

For the people in your life who have been blessed with much and will be pleased
to receive a gift given in their name for Michael’s House that gives all year
long…
Below you will find a gift certificate for alternative giving this holiday season.
You may indicate on your check if you have a specific funds request.
You simply cut where indicated, (make copies if more than one donation is
given) and include in your holiday card.

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
-

Dear _________________________________, A donation to Michael’s House was made in your
name for ___________________________________________________________________

Michael’s House Inc. is a non-profit grassroots organization that serves the elderly poor in the third
world who have become invisible.  Unfortunately, they do not receive funds from government
organizations or other large aide foundations.  It is through this gift that they now have a face and
dignity in their daily lives.


